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NOTICE OF INCOMPLETE APPLICATION 

June 7, 2022 

Joseph F. Cline, P.E. 
H2M Architects & Engineers 
538 Broad Hollow Rd 
4th Floor East 
Melville, NY 11747 

Re: Application# 1-4722-07052/00001 
Peconic Environmental Services Property, 100 Peconic Ave, Medford, NY 
SCTM# 200-736-2-8.3 

Dear Agent/Contact Person: 

The Division of Materials Management staff have reviewed your client's resubmission of the 
application dated May 13, 2022, for a Solid Waste Management permit to construct and 
operate a new C&D Transfer facility. Following are the additional comments: 

1) Figure 6C fails to depict how trucks utilizing the overflow storage area will unload in the 
building . The traffic flow for unloading should be included with consideration for trucks 
queuing in the truck staging area. 

2) In the bottom right corner of Figures 6A, 6B, and 6C a space is labeled as 'potential 
overflow truck parking & container storage area.' Please clarify if this space is intended to 
be used and if so, how. 

3) The licenses provided for the disposal facilities intended to be used have expired. Please 
provide updated licenses for the facilities you intend to use. 

4) In the event rail access is interrupted the waste may encroach into the tipping area during 
peak flow times, leaving the tractor trailers unable to use doors 1 and 5. Please revise the 
facility manual and Figure 6b with an updated contingency plan for an interruption in rail 
access. 

Please revise the application site plans and documentation accordingly. Upon receipt of the 
revised items (three copies), an electronic copy, and a redline version depicting changes 
made, processing of your client's application will continue. 
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Zamojcin, Eugene (DEC) 

From: Zamojcin, Eugene (D EC) 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2022 2:25 PM 
To: 'Joe Cline'; Patricia A DelCol; 'kevin@gershow.com' 

Cc: Rahman, Syed (DEC); Ackerman, Sue (DEC); Ant hony, Ian M (DEC); Spies, Chris G (DEC) 

Subject: Peconic Environmental Services- NOIA letter 6/7/ 2022 
Attachments: [Untitled] .pdf 

DEC ID# 1-4722-07052/00001 

Please find your NYSDEC Notice of Incomplete Application document attached above. Note that due to 
constraints related to Covid-19 the department will not be sending a paper copy of this document to 
you in the mail. This is your only copy. However, please mail your response to Susan Ackerman as a 
paper document (three copies, electronic copy and reline version depicting changes made) to the 
address listed below. 

I will be retiring from the DEC effective 6/16/2022. Please direct any administrative questions to Susan 
Ackerman @631-444-0357. Please contact Syed or Ian @631-444-0375 regarding any technical 
questions. 

Thank you 

Eugene R. Zamojcin 
Pronouns: he/him/his 
Environmental Analyst, Division of Environmental Permits 

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
SUNY @ Stony Brook, 50 Circle Rd, Stony Brook, NY, 11 790-3409 
P: (631 ) 444-0404 1 eugene.zamojcin@dec.ny.gov 

www.dec.ny.gov I ~ I r'J 1@] 
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Zamojcin, Eugene (DEC) 

From: Patricia A. DelCol <PDelCol @H2M.com > 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2022 11 :37 AM 
To: Rahman, Syed (DEC); Zamojcin, Eugene (DEC) 
Cc: Joe Cline 
Subject: Peconic Environmenta l 360 application 

ATTENTION: This ema,I came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or 

unexpected emails. 

Good Morning Syed and Gene, 
Hope you both had a nice holiday weekend. Just checking in to see whether there are any developments, subject above. 
We did hear from Chris Spies a couple of weeks ago, who subsequently confirmed we provided satisfactory response to 
his questions. We are hoping we are ready to move out of Materials Management and on to the next step in the 
process. 

Thank you as always for your time, 
Pat 

Patricia A. DelCol 
Assistant Vice President, Municipal Market Director 

H2M architects+ engineers 
538 Broad Hollow Road , 4th Floor East, Melville, NY 11747 
tel 631.756.8000 x 1024 I direct 631.392.5018 Imobile 516.503.0123 I fax 631.694.4122 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, the information contained in this message and any attachments is intended only for 
the use of the individual(s) named above. If the person actually receiving this email is not the named or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, or 
copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by email that th is message has been 
inadvertently transmitted to you and kindly delete th is e-mail from your system. We appreciate your time and attention. 
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